
Newsletter of St Laurence Parish Church, Frodsham 
For week commencing Sunday 19th September 2021 – Sixteenth Sunday after Trinity, Year B 

“To know God and to make God known” 

Vicar: Rev Elaine Atack – revelaine@nym.hush.com 

Website: https://slfchurch.org/     Facebook: www.facebook.com/saintells/ 

This Week 

Sunday, Sept 19th 
Trinity 16 

08.00 
10.00 

Said Holy Communion  
Holy Communion with music 

James 3.13-4.3, 7-8a; 
Mark 9. 30-37 

Monday - Friday 10.00-16.00 Church open 

Wednesday 13.00-15.00 
19.30-21.30 

School in church 
Frodsham players rehearse in church 

Sunday, Sept 26th  
Trinity 17: Climate 
Action Sunday 

08.00 
10.00 

Said Holy Communion  
Holy Communion with music 

Mark 9. 38 - 50 

Services 
The current website link for services is: https://slfchurch.org/trinity14-on 
Services in church: You no longer need to book to come to a service, but we still encourage you to wear a face 
mask to come in and walk about church, and if you feel comfortable to do so, take it off when sitting down. 

Dates for your diary 

Sunday October 3rd 10am: Rev Elaine’s Induction (having been Instituted to the Parish by Bishop 
Keith via Zoom over a year ago - before we moved to Frodsham!) 
Sunday October 10th 10am: Harvest service. 
Sunday October 17th 10am: Admission to Holy Communion for children from Year 4 at Frodsham 
C of E School. 

Prayers 
Our prayers for those who are sick -  If you know of anyone whom you feel needs our prayers – please ask 
permission from them or their family and then pass their name to Rev Elaine: 
revelaine@nym.hush.com 

Please pray for -  

Those who are sick
Those who have died
Those whose anniversary of death falls at this time

Prayer Wall - You can write a prayer and light a virtual candle on our website. https://slfchurch.org/
prayerwall  Please pass your requests to Rev Elaine at the Vicarage if you haven’t got internet access.

Notices 
ANITA’S BIRTHDAY Here is Anita blowing out her birthday candle when 
she and nine of her friends went out to celebrate at Abbey Wood.  

FOODBANK  Donations can be made at Morrison’s, Sainsbury’s, Tesco 
and also to Frodsham distribution centre at Guide HQ, Ship Street 
between 1 - 3 pm on Fridays (excluding Bank Holidays). Current needs:  
Tinned Fish, Tinned Fruit, Long Life Milk, Coffee, Shower Gel. To find out 
about obtaining a voucher, opening times of food distribution centres or 
how to donate financially online: runcorndistrict.foodbank.org.uk  

DONATIONS TO CHURCH  If you would like to contribute to St Laurence, 

our Bank Account details are as follows: ST LAURENCE FRODSHAM 

PAROCHIAL CHURCH COUNCIL Sort Code: 09-01-55 Acc.No: 42559803. 

Alternatively, you can donate here: https://givealittle.co/campaigns/371c0c8f-ea13-4763-9688-e0de77dd8475 

Thank you. 
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FROM GAIL: My thanks to our wonderful church family for the love and support shared so generously over the 
last few weeks. Your cards, calls, prayer and offers of help have helped me to cope through what has been, 
and continues to be, a challenging time. I have felt blessed by you all.  Thank you.  Gail F.

SOME PHOTOS FROM NODDFA The theme for the weekend was 
‘Celebration’. You may have seen the bunting in church - this was 
made by those who attended the weekend. There will be more 
photos in the bumper edition at the end of the month, including 
(spoiler!) the fun ones!  

The Alternative Collect for the Sixteenth Sunday after Trinity 

Lord of creation, 

whose glory is around and within us: 

open our eyes to your wonders, 

that we may serve you with reverence 

and know your peace at our lives’ end, 

through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 

Contributions for the Newsletter should be emailed to saintells@gmail.com by 7pm on Wednesday. Thank you. 
‘News from Church Members’ will occur monthly on the last newsletter of each month. 

If you wish to be unsubscribed from this weekly newsletter, please email saintells@gmail.com with 
'Unsubscribe' in the heading 
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